
Seminar on quantitative research methods training for students  

of the Faculty of public management – real estate 

The final semester of 2024 has come to an end, and this period is surely a busy time for 

second- and third-year students who are actively preparing and conducting their 

scientific research projects. 

However, successfully completing a scientific research project has never been an easy 

task. Understanding this challenge, in December 2024, the faculty of public 

management – real estate organized the seminar “quantitative research methods 

training” to provide students of PMRE with access to and guidance on key issues 

related to academic research. 

The seminar took place in a lively and enthusiastic atmosphere, attracting great interest 

not only from students of the faculty of public management – real estate but also from 

students across the university. With the participation of guest speaker Dr. Nguyễn Quang 

Khải (Ho Chi Minh City Open University), who has extensive experience and deep 

expertise, his heartfelt and insightful sharing opened up many fresh perspectives. 

Students were not only equipped with effective research methodologies but also learned 

how to choose research topics that suit their own interests and strengths. 

The faculty of public management – real estate would like to express sincere thanks to 

Dr. Nguyễn Quang Khải and all the lecturers who generously shared their time and 

knowledge with our students. We believe that, with the guidance and support of 

dedicated faculty members, our students will gradually unlock their potential and 

achieve outstanding research accomplishments in the near future. 

Some photos from the seminar 

 



 

 



 

 

 


